
Dear friends at Bishopville Church, 

Thank you so much for the gift sent in November. I appreciate your faithful support all this 

year, financially a very difficult year, I know. I have sorrowed with you over those who are 

now in the lords presence and rejoiced that you are able to worship together in person. That is 

not yet possible in most churches here. No schools are open. It has been a difficult year yet a 

year that the Lord has used to bring others to himself.  I do not know when I will be able to 

travel or when I will get to Bishopville. But I am grateful for your help financially and in 

prayer support.  May you experience a most blessed Christmas and new year. 

Blessings, Jean Legters 
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